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Principal's Message
Dear Families,


We have a lot of great things happening at FHS! Winter sports closes
with our girls basketball team placing second place at their state
championship game last Monday evening while spring sports are off
and running. (no pun intended:) We are finally back to live music and
theater performances! Click here for all of the amazing events our
students are engaged in. And the Legally Blonde production play
rehearsals are happening for the April 29/30 and May 6/7
production! And finally, while registering all of our 8-11th grade
students for next year, we are also busy planning for our in-person
graduation at the NAU Dome on May 27!


It's been so exciting to see the levels of student engagement
happening both inside and outside of the classrooms. It gives us all
a sign of hope that we are moving forward and reconnecting with
what brings us joy and gratitude. For me, it is seeing students being
themselves, working hard, and having some fun.


Thank you to the entire Flagstaff High community for all of your
patience and support. Go Eagles!


Warmly,


Libby Miller

https://docs.google.com/document/d/17wBWt-S-c4O0eilV2Oxb7VWNR5Wc-Jq-vceOeqN7SBA/edit
https://s.smore.com/u/5788/6b2bcb0d35c75a38c00880c3f2c0c17d.jpeg



